
 
 

 

 
 
 

FEDERATION OF TRADITIONAL 
METAL ROOFING CONTRACTORS  

 
In accordance with Item 6 (ii) of the Constitution, it is a condition of continuing 

membership that all members of the Federation of Traditional Metal Roofing Contractors 
shall regularly submit examples of their workmanship, as required, for on-site inspection 

and assessment by an authorised vetting officer. Such provision of works for assessment 
is part of the ongoing commitment of the members of the Federation of Traditional Metal 

Roofing Contractors to maintaining quality standards in the design and installation of 
traditional fully supported metal roofing in the built environment. 

 
 

This is to Certify that  
 

Richardson Roofing Co. Ltd  
T/U (Richardson Facades Ltd, Richardson Traditional Ltd 

Richardson Envelope Ltd) 
 

has been vetted as part of the 2022 vetting programme of the 
Federation of Traditional Metal Roofing Contractors. 

 
The on-site assessment by the vetting officer has been 

confirmed by the Chairman of the FTMRC Vetting Committee as 

 

Excellent 
 

Further assessment of workmanship shall not therefore be required 
until the vetting programme for the year 

 
 

2025 
 
         
Signed ……………………………         Signed……………………………            
                General Manager                      Chairman 
 

October 2022 

 


